
  
 
 

 

 
 

                               
 

Athens, 2/08/2012. 
 In the attention of 
Mr. Luis Alberto Silva 
President of União das Mutualidades Portuguesas 

______________________ 
 
 
Dear Mr. President,  
 

Your letter of 27/07/12 addressed to the Greek Mutual Health Funds of O.A.T.Y.E. is being 
a powerful message of support, strength and hope for us, so much missing and so much needed, 
with regard to which we wish to warmly thank you. 

 
 Being well aware that the financial crisis and the crisis of institutions and society have 
also led Portugal to a similar swamp, we continue to believe, along with you, in the power of 
Mutualism and Solidarity among people, as a catalyst in discovering 'treatments’ that could 
consolidate the political and economic system and put an end to the impasses. 
 
Dear Mr. Silva, 
 

Along with my personal regards, but also on behalf of our Federation O.A.T.Y.E. which I 
represent as its President, I requite a message of encouragement and optimism to the 
Portuguese citizens and your Union, UMP and I respectively wish for this common, difficult 
circumstance us-both countries experiencing, to make us stronger, more effective and more 
‘healthy’ citizens of a brand new society of true Solidarity between nations.   

 
With my warmest regards for once more and yours sincerely,  

Eleni Spanopoulou 

 
Journalist  

President O.A.T.Y.E. 
Deputy President AIM 
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